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                                        North American Energy Standards Board

801 Travis, Suite 1675, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org

Home Page: www.naesb.org


via email

TO:
Posting on the NAESB DSM-EE Page (http://www.naesb.org/dsm-ee.asp)
FROM: 
Cory Cummings, NAESB Staff Attorney
RE:
Notes from the Electric Industry Registry Infosession –February 2, 2012 
DATE:

March 5, 2012
Dear Wholesale Electric Industry and Interested Parties,
The notes below and work papers referenced serve as the record for the infosession held in the morning on February 2, 2012.
	Agenda Topic
	Results of Discussion

	Administrative:
	The meeting began at 9:00 am Central on February 2, 2012.  Participants on the phone were welcomed.  

	Attendees:
	Collin Dettmann, City of Ames

Mike Anderson, AEP Transmission

Matt Clausen, Minnesota Power
Logan Owen, Fellon McCord & Associates
Martha Russell, Southern Company
Larry Raczkowski, First Energy Service Company
Bill Beers, CWLP
Chris Johnson, Iderdrola Renewables
Scott Potucek, Aspen Woods Energy Trading
Bryan Harper, Cleco Power LLC
Ron Graham, PowerSouth Energy Cooperative

Chris Norton, AMP

John Lloyd, Indiana Municipal Power Agency

Terry Gates, American Electric Power

Chris McGeeney, Associated Electric Cooperative, Inc.

Fernando Gutierrez, BP Energy Company

Garrick Daft, AEP
Terry Harbour, MidAmerican Energy

Curtis Taylor, City of Burbank

Jayme McNiel, Southwestern Power Administration

Oliver Monson, Southwestern Power Administration

Seth Wagner, MISO

Richard Corash, PSEG Energy Resources
Eric Osborn, Calpine Corporation
Joe Obergfell, American Electric Power
Shay Stoney, SCEG

Thomas DiCapua, ConEd Energy
	Cory Cummings, NAESB
Jeff Anderson, OATI

Will Wise, Westar Energy
Chris Peterson, MISO – DUKE IE
Clint Aymond, Entergy

Ed Skiba, MISO

Ed Swayhart, TVA

Thomas DiCapua

Phil Cox, AEP

Sharon Llebert, PUD No. 1 of Douglas County
John Sturgeon, Progress Energy
Janella Battles, NV Energy
Anthony Castellano, Con Edison Energy

Curtis Taylor, City of Burbank
Kathy York, TVA

Jill Loewer, Utility Services

Carlos Gonzalez-Perez, OATI

Krissy Cabeen, AEP

Nate Schweighart, TVA

Mace Hunter, Lakeland Electric

TJ Higgins, CAMS

Mary Mason, PJM

Jim Eckelkamp, Progress Energy

William Sondermann, Central Iowa Power Cooperative

Alex Swerzbin, EWEB

Mike Wech, SWPA

Nate Jones, Heartland Consumers Power District

Pat Merville, PNM

Marion Lucas, Alcoa Power Generating

Chris Pacella, PJM Interconnection
Austin Hoekman, MRES

Jeff Ihkre, Southern Minnesota Municipal Power Agency
Ed Bemis, Orlando Utilities Commission

	Discussion
	· Ms. Cummings, NAESB counsel, introduced herself to participants on the phone and provided a brief overview of NAESB.  She explained why the Electric Industry Registry was transferred from NERC to NAESB and how OATI was selected to be the Electric Industry Registry Administrator.
· Next, OATI provided a presentation on the new OATI webRegistry, which will act as the new version of the Electric Industry Registry once the transition has been finalized.
· Finally, participants were given an opportunity to ask any questions they had related to the new Electric Industry Registry.  Those questions, and the answers provided by NAESB and OATI can be found at the Frequently Asked Questions link on the EIR webpage, which is posted below.

	Links
	The Electric Industry Registry Infosession Presentation:

 http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/weq_eir_webregistry_presentation.pdf 
Frequently Asked Questions Related to the Electric Industry Registry:

 http://www.naesb.org/pdf4/eir_status_update.docx 
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